
Dear Nancy,
Hello, thank you for reviewing this email.

Our family has lived on Elliott avenue NW since 1984. We remain concerned about the
development proposals being started in our neighborhood. Specifically the needed clean up for
the Green Cove project. ttps://apps.ecology.wa.gov/cleanupsearch/site/10635#site-documents
I have reviewed the documents that you posted and fully support the needed cleanup efforts.
I hope that the Dept of Ecology continues to work towards the needed clean up.

Sincerely,
Colleen Graney /Ken Saucke
1831 Elliott Avenue NW
Olympia, WA 98502

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapps.ecology.wa.gov%2Fcleanupsearch%2Fsite%2F10635%23site-documents&data=05%7C02%7CNADA461%40ECY.WA.GOV%7C5ec33f00061f4a00c50308dcc6d26e98%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638603854330340596%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tWIBCplok5YxgcEhFbPgvuRFR2Q30jSi0npwJOnkcCI%3D&reserved=0



